
Dear Parents/Carer 

Since the last newsletter was published, we have had the end 
of the first term and the start of the second. There have been 
so many exciting things happening in school and it has been 
wonderful seeing the children engaged with their learning, 
enjoying trips off site, take part in sporting activities and 
being proud to be a part of Isaac Newton Primary School.  
 
Parent Feedback 
 
Many thanks to the 200 families who took the time to 
complete the Parent Feedback Forms, following the recent, 
well attended Parents’ Evening. The results were 
overwhelmingly positive. Thanks also to those parents/cares 
who wanted to also send a personal message. Some of the 
positive comments include: ‘My child’s teacher is a credit to 
Isaac Newton’; ‘My son’s teacher is lovely – very reassuring 
and he talks very highly of her’, ‘My child is always excited 
to come to school and always speaks positively about her 
day’, ‘All of the staff are wonderful and amazing with my 
child’, ‘My child loves going to school’;  
 
Whilst I can assure you that all decisions are always made 
with the children’s best interests in mind, we acknowledge 
that there may be times when parents/carers do not agree. It 
is essential that we are made aware, in the correct way. This 
can be done by emailing enquires@isaacnewton-cit.co.uk, 
calling the school office (01476 568616), catching a member 
of the Senior Leadership Team at the gate in the morning or 
after school or speaking to Mrs Eldred and/or Mrs Haddock 
face-to face. 
 
 
School Value 
 
We have continued to focus on our school value of Respect 
this term. There have been assemblies on this theme and staff 
have modelled this to 
the children regularly. 
I have set the whole 
school a challenge for 
everyone being 
respectful to everyone, 
all the time. Last term, 
we introduced Respect 
Tokens. These are 
given to classes once 
they have successfully 
completed a chosen 
task which was 
walking around 
school. This has 
proved to be a huge 
success and lots of fun. 
I am pleased to say 
that last week’s 
winning class was 
Class 11. They 
received an extra 

playtime on Friday, and enjoyed some delicious biscuits! 
The focus for this week is to continue walking around school 
and to Be Ready (Ready for learning, the next activity, for 
playtime, coming back into school) at the first time of 
asking. 
 
School uniform Expectations 
 
It is hoped that all parents will support us in our view that 
every child should wear our school uniform. We have a 
uniform code based on our belief that uniform enhances a 
feeling of pride, belonging and ownership of our school. It 
also makes a busy parent’s life much easier, as it removes the 
discussion and competition that can surround what to wear 
each day. 
All school uniform can be ordered through the school office. 
Uniform expectations are for children to wear grey 
sweatshirt/Cardigan, white shirt/polo shirt and grey or black 
trousers/skirt. (These do not need to be branded with the 
Isaac Newton logo). To avoid injury children should always 
wear sensible black shoes (not trainers) that cover the 
majority of their feet. As such, high heels, sandals and any 
other strapped footwear should not be worn to school.  

Finally for PE, children should wear a black t-shirt with 
black shorts. For outdoor PE during the winter, children 
should wear a jumper/sweatshirt and jogging bottoms to 
keep them warm. Earrings must be removed for all PE 
lessons for safety reasons; tape will not be offered as an 
alternative to this. If your child has pierced ears, please 
ensure that they are able to remove their own earrings as 
staff cannot do this for pupils. Alternatively, children can 
choose not to wear earrings to school on their PE days.   

 
EYFS 

On Thursday 19th October, we held an Open Afternoon for 
parents of children who will be eligible to join us in 
September 2024. The event was well attended. After a whole 
school introduction from Mr Milner, Mrs Ellis spoke about 
the Foundation Unit and the exciting things the current 
cohort have already been doing. There was then a tour of the 
school, which gave parents and the little ones present, a 
chance to see first-hand what it is like at Isaac Newton. The 
afternoon was a huge success. Please contact the school 
office on 01476 568616, if you would like further 
information or to book a visit to see the school, if you missed 
the opportunity to visit before half term. 

Mr D. Milner 
Headteacher 
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Reminders 
 
It is parents and carers responsibility to inform the school 
office if their child(ren) are going to be absent from school. 
Please do this by calling 01476 568616, by 9.30am. In 
addition to this, please ensure the children arrive in school by 
9am. If they are late, they miss out on valuable learning time. 
Both gates open at 8.45 and classroom doors are open at 
8.50am. We will be contacting parents of children who are 
regularly late to see what support we can offer. 
 
Below is a reminder of the impact of having below 90% 
attendance. If this continues over a five year period, this is 
equivalent to half a school year’s worth of lost learning. 

 
Sports/PE update 

This week we have trained our new Year 6 Playground 
Leaders. They have learned a variety of games and activities 
they can use when leading children on KS1 and reception 
playgrounds. We are incredibly proud of the leadership 
opportunities we offer our children and look forward to 
seeing how well they do throughout the year! 

On Wednesday we took 
our Year 5/6 Girls Football 
Team to play a friendly 
match against 
Hungtingtower. The girls 
have been working 
extremely hard in after 
school club practices to 
understand the rules and 
how to play as a team. 
They played superbly, with 
some stand out defending 
from Milena! Raila was 
able to score two goals, 
resulting in a 2-1 win!!  A 
huge well done to all who 

took part, we look forward to watching more matches in the 
Girls Football Tournament to be held in a few weeks time! 

Halloween Disco 

The Halloween Disco was a huge success with180 children 
buying tickets and raising just shy of £300. This money will 
go towards exciting school projects chosen by the School 
Council. 

Many thanks must go to Mrs Toole for organising the event, 
to Mrs Haddock and Mrs Eldred for selling the tickets and to 
all the staff who volunteered to stay behind and help hand out 
drinks and crisps, to have a dance and to make sure the 
children had a safe and enjoyable time. Without their 
commitment to the children and help on the evening, this 
could not have gone ahead. There were some fabulous (and 
scary) costumes. Here are just a few pictures of our fantastic 
children! 



Work to be proud of 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Work to be proud of from home 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Out of School Achievements 

Conner, Tommie J and Cole showed real resilience by 
completing this really tricky Jigsaw.  

A phenomenal poem and an exceptional piece of 
writing with wonderful imagery.  

Well done, Cameron! 

  To celebrate Halloween, Year 6 created these awesome potato monsters! 

Amazing stone age cave models by Kyra and Liam. 
Well done! 

Well done to Tommie-J for being invested as a Beaver 
Scout. We are very proud of you! 



Wear Purple Day for … and the Rotary Club 

On Friday 20th October, children and staff wore something 
purple to raise much needed funds for Polio through the 
Rotary Club. Thanks to your generosity, we have raised an 
just over £90.  

 

Year 3 Stoneage Visit 

Over two days Year 3 visited Brackenhurst Campus, part of 
Nottingham Trent University, to learn about the Stoneage.  

The activities began in the woods dressing in replica clothing 
and being spilt into tribes.  

 

They then had to use the resources around them to build a 
shelter. This was followed by cave painting, willow fence 
building and making a necklace from wood, which they later 
decorated. After lunch they had to make a clay pot, decorate 
their badges and build a 3D replica of Stonehenge. 

Online Safety. 

As part of our Online Safety education we have introduced a 
guide If you see something online that  You don’t like or are 
unsure about, don’t forget:  

H.E.L.P.  

Dates For Your Diary: 

9th November Year 6 Cromford Mill 

17th November  
Children in Need Day 

(wear something spotty with school 
uniform) 

6th December  
Foundation Stage Christmas Nativity 

9:30am 

7th December  Lionesses Cake Bake Day 

7th December  Christmas Fair 

8th December  Year 5 Greek Day 

8th December  
Foundation Stage Christmas Nativity 

2:30pm 

12th December KS2 Christmas Performance 
9:30am & 2:15pm 

14th December KS1 Christmas Performance 
9:30am & 2:45pm 

14th December  EYFS trip to Rand Farm 

15th December  Christmas Dinner Day 

20th December  End of term 

3rd January 2024 INSET Day 
(School closed for pupils) 

4th January 2024 Start of Term 3 

Tickets for the Christmas performances will be 
available from the office from 
Wednesday 15th November 






